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Dear Families:

Welcome to the Extended Day Program.  If you are interested in having your child attend our before and/or after school program, please complete the form below.

After I receive this form to confirm your interest in having your child attend our program, I will send home our handbook and registration packet.  If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 508-398-7606.  Thank you.
Sincerely, 

Eileen Kalivas

Daycare Coordinator

Child’s Name______________________________________

                                   PLEASE PRINT
Parent’s/Guardian’s Name_____________________________

                                                      PLEASE PRINT

Parent’s/Guardian’s Signature_______________________________
Telephone Number_______________________ Today’s Date___________________
